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Keith’s Retirement 

The Town of Govan council and staff would like to congratulate Keith Hilderman on his 

retirement.  Keith was the Town Foreman for nearly 15 years.  We wish him the best in his 

future endeavours. 

 

New Town Foreman 

We would like to welcome Cody Vowles as the new Town Foreman for Govan.  Cody has 

already been learning the ropes and will be working towards obtaining his certification.  Keith 

has agreed to stay on to assist Cody as a casual worker, so you will still see him around town a 

day or 2 a week. 

 

Change in Garbage Pick-Up 
As of May 1st, 2017 the garbage pickup on the north side of town will be changed to Thursday 

mornings.  The south side will stay unchanged, with pickup remaining on Tuesdays. 

 

Landfill  
The Town of Govan Landfill will be opening Saturday, April 8th for the season.  April hours will 

be Saturdays 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Additional hours will begin in 

May. 

 

We welcome back Audrey Perron as the Landfill Supervisor for 2017.   

 

Metal, clean wood & trees, and yard mulch & clippings will be accepted for no charge.  Bagged 

household garbage is also accepted at no charge.  Other items will be accepted for $50 per level 

truck load and $100 per heaping truck load. 

 

Office Maintenance Person 

We would also like to welcome Linda Johnston as our permanent Office Maintenance person.   

 

Volunteers Needed 
The First Responders are in need of volunteers.  Training will be provided. 

 

The local Emergency Measures Organization Committee is in need of volunteers from the Town 

of Govan to join the committee.  Committee members are tasked with developing an EMO plan 

and updating it as necessary. 

 

Please contact the Administration Office at (306)484-2011 if you are interested. 

 


